## RURAL MUNICIPALITY OF ABERDEEN NO. 373 **Public Hearing**

Held on December 8th, 2022 at the Municipal Office, located at 101 Industrial Drive, in the Town of Aberdeen



The Reeve Martin Bettker called the public hearing to order at 10:00 a.m.

Present: Reeve Martin Bettker, Councilors Graham White, Kevin Kirk, Real Hamoline, Paul Martens, Jim Korpan and the Administrator Bridgette Shwytky

Ratepayers present: None

The purpose of the public hearing was to hear concerns/objections/representations regarding the Janzen discretionary use application for a single parcel country residential development on the NW 35-39-03-W3 under Bylaw No. 2007-05, known as the Zoning Bylaw of the Rural Municipality of Aberdeen No. 373.

Reeve Martin Bettker chaired the hearing and instructed those attending the procedure that the hearing would follow.

Reeve Bettker read the discretionary use application and the public notice indicating the intent and reason of the proposed amendment.

Written Statement:

Chris Fazekas- Have no concerns

The meeting was adjourned at 10:03 a.m.

Administrator